
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 26th January 2018 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are already half way through this half term. It 

has been particularly busy with Chester Diocese 

Academy Trust work starting to become a greater 

focus. I was out at a meeting with other heads 

from Church schools this week to decide upon ways 

in which we can improve learning and opportunities 

for all of our young people. Exciting times! 

 

Athletics 

We took a group of Year 3 and Year 4 pupils to an 

athletics event at Holmes Chapel Comprehensive 

School on Wednesday. The children enjoyed the 

event and represented the school well.  

 

 

Reception igloo 

Thank you to everyone who has donated milk      

containers. The construction is nearly complete 

and thanks to some huge bags of containers that 

arrived this week, I think we now have enough to 

complete the igloo. 

 

 

Academy Conversion 

A great deal of work is continuing behind the 

scenes in order for us to complete our conversion 

to academy  status with Chester Diocese Academy 

Trust before the end of this term. There are no 

major changes planned in terms of uniform or 

school name. Outwardly you will see very few 

changes but we are very excited to be working 

with CDAT and look forward to our future. 
 

Dance Club 

Miss Sherliker is going to continue to offer the 

dance/keep fit club on a Tuesday mornings from 

8:30am.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shoe Mystery 

We still have a lonely size seven black 

Lonsdale shoe that is in need of its 

partner. 

If your child finds such a shoe in their 

PE bag or school bag please could they 

return it to Year 5 so that it can be 

reunited with its owner. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Today we celebrate  the computing skills 

that our Year 5 and Year 6 pupils are       

developing. 

 

This week they have worked with microbits; 

successfully programming them much to the 

bafflement of a few members of our staff! 

 

Thank you to Matthew from youthfed who 

has been in running these sessions for us. 
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Safer Internet Day 2018 will take place on      

Tuesday 6th February with the theme 'Create, 

Connect and Share Respect: a better internet 

starts with you.'  

 

Coordinated in the UK by the UK Safer Internet 

Centre the celebration sees hundreds of schools 

and organisations join together to raise awareness 

of online safety issues and run events and  

activities right across the UK.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


